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First Supplement to Memorandum 2014-2 

2014 Legislative Program (Status Update) 

On February 4, Senator Hannah-Beth Jackson introduced Senate Bill 940, 
which would implement the Commission’s recommendation relating to the 
Uniform Adult Guardianship and Protective Proceedings Jurisdiction Act 
(“UAGPPJA”).1 Senator Jackson is the Chair of the Senate Committee on 
Judiciary. 

The staff has also learned that AARP plans to write a letter in support of the 
bill. In addition, Blanca Castro (Advocacy Director of AARP’s California State 
Office) sent a letter to the Executive Director of the Commission, which is 
attached as an Exhibit. On behalf of AARP, Ms. Castro thanks the Commission 
for studying UAGPPJA. She also states that “AARP strongly supports the 
creation of the UAGPPJA in California to provide uniformity and to reduce 
jurisdictional conflicts with other states.” 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Gaal 
Chief Deputy Counsel 

                                                
 1. Any California Law Revision Commission document referred to in this memorandum can 
be obtained from the Commission. Recent materials can be downloaded from the Commission’s 
website (www.clrc.ca.gov). Other materials can be obtained by contacting the Commission’s staff, 
through the website or otherwise. 

The Commission welcomes written comments at any time during its study process. Any 
comments received will be a part of the public record and may be considered at a public meeting. 
However, comments that are received less than five business days prior to a Commission 
meeting may be presented without staff analysis. 
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